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Comments: I believe that E-Bikes should only be allowed on motorized trails.  

 

If someone's age or disability requires them to have an E-Assisted Bike there should be an application process

available to allow them to also ride on non-motorized trails.

 

Just like dirt bikes, I believe that an OHV tag should be required for E-bikes.


